
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF TRI-ETHNIC COMMITTEE MEMBERS
[BG-G] 

DATE: August 16, 2005

The following Tri-Ethnic Committee candidates are being recommended for your review and
consideration as active members of the Tri-Ethnic Committee members.

Carol Arndt – (A) recommended for an additional term
Dr. Tara Deaver – (B) recommended for an additional term
Mary Estrada – (H) recommended for an additional term
Ken Frasier – (A) recommended for an additional term
Dr. Joanna Hadjicostandi – (A) recommended for an additional term
Larry Rueles – (H) recommended for an additional term

Faye Batch – (B) new candidate recommended to serve on the Tri-Ethnic Committee

********************

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve these candidates to serve on the Tri-Ethnic
Committee.

********************

Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis
Superintendent of Schools


